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I oppose SB 1577. Voting is reserved for Oregon Citizens, many people who apply 

for Oregon colleges do not qualify.  I support their right to an education but Oregon 

has other ways to register to vote that are available, easy to do. I would hate to have 

a  new foreign student accidentally fill out the voter registration not realizing they 

don't qualify.  


